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New Study - Notice of IRB Exempt Status 
 

 

Date: April 6, 2010 

 

To:   Romila Singh, PhD 

Dept:  Management 

 

Cc:  Doan Winkel 

 

IRB#:  10.259 

Title: The Entrepreneurship Education Project 

 

 

After review of your research protocol by the University of Wisconsin – Milwaukee Institutional 

Review Board, your protocol has been granted Exempt Status under Category 2 as governed by 

45 CFR 46.101(b). 

 

Unless specifically where the change is necessary to eliminate apparent immediate hazards to the 

subjects, any proposed changes to the protocol must be reviewed by the IRB before 

implementation. It is the principal investigator’s responsibility to adhere to the policies and 

guidelines set forth by the UWM IRB and maintain proper documentation of its records and 

promptly report to the IRB any adverse events which require reporting.   

 

It is the principal investigator’s responsibility to adhere to UWM and UW System Policies, and 

any applicable state and federal laws governing activities the principal investigator may seek to 

employ (e.g., FERPA, Radiation Safety, UWM Data Security, UW System policy on Prizes, 

Awards and Gifts, state gambling laws, etc.)  which are independent of IRB review/approval. 

 

Contact the IRB office if you have any further questions. Thank you for your cooperation and 

best wishes for a successful project 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Melissa C. Spadanuda 

IRB Administrator 

 

CC: Study File 

 


